Date


Dear [Parliamentarian],


Nuclear weapons pose a direct and constant threat to people everywhere.

The Treaty on the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons offers our best hope of ending decades of deadlock and inertia around nuclear disarmament. It provides a clear path towards abolition. It is the first treaty to comprehensively outlaw nuclear weapons and provide a pathway for all nations to pursue disarmament. It rejects any role for nuclear weapons, based on their unacceptable humanitarian impacts. 

Following up from my previous correspondence, I write to request a meeting with you to discuss the Treaty on the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons, at a date and time of your convenience. 

The UN Treaty on the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons became permanent international law in January 2021.

The first meeting of states parties to the TPNW remains scheduled for 21-23 June in Vienna. This meeting will provide an important opportunity for Australia to engage with the TPNW and attend as an observer, if not yet a state party. 

I look forward to meeting with you to discuss these events and Australia’s role in ridding the word of these abhorrent weapons.

Kind regards,

[Name]

[Address]


